
Plan now 
Preserve our Future   

Contact the Church Office  
705 445-3841 

  

 

John Kirby 
Sales Representative, Advisor 

Mobile-705-441-0117 

Office-705-999-8213 

15a Hurontario Street Collingwood 

 

 

  Long-time local insight and 

  Expertise meets global reach. 

 New brand, same values. 

 Connect with us 

 collingwood@bakertilly.ca 

 705-445-2020 

 AUDIT—TAX—ADVISORY 

  

 

 

Safety Never Felt so Good!   

  

Call Susan  

for your free 

consultation 

705-606-5865 

 

Advertise here monthly $25, 6 months $125 or yearly $250 to find out how call the office 

705-445-3841 or e-mail allsaintschurch@bmts.com 

 

All Saints’ Commemorative Book Marks and Pins for sale from the office or Wardens  

Book Mark $2 Pin $5 

 

Thank you for your support for our ministries.  

Scan this QR code to donate to us through  

CanadaHelps.org  

 bakertilly 
 

mailto:collingwood@bakertilly.ca
mailto:allsaintschurch@bmts.com
CanadaHelps.org


All Saints’ Anglican Church 
 

Sunday April 13
th

, 2025 

 

Cycle of Prayer 

In our Parish we pray for Rosalyn Morrison, Michael Coward; Pam Muir;  

Louise, Kevin, Nick Sarah Murray 

In our Diocesan we pray for Palm Sunday 

In our Anglican Church we pray for The Church of England 
  

 

“Please pray for these people during the week” - Brenda Teeter, Sandra Girdle, Mary 

Ratensperger, Eric Vignola, Wolf, SSN, Irene McVeigh, Brian, John, Gail, Penny, Sean, 

Terry, Ann Pope, Patricia, Rickey Lemire, Meryl White, Paul Reid, Barbara Jane Johnston, 

Elijah. 

 

 

 

Services 
Wednesday April 16

th
 -

 
10am - Holy Communion  

11am Bible Study 

Maundy Thursday April 17
th

 - 7pm 

Good Friday April 18
th

 - 12noon 

Easter Vigil Saturday April 19
th

 - 8pm 

Easter Sunday April 20
th

 - 9:30am 
 

Please join us for in person services 

If you are unable to attend visit our website at  

https://www.allsaintscollingwood.com/livestream-sunday-service-at-930am/  

For livestream and Pre-recorded Services 

 

 

 

 

 

 

32 Elgin Street Collingwood ON L9Y 4V2  

705-445-3841 Fax 705-445-3620 

allsaintschurch@bmts.com - www.allsaintscollingwood.com 

www.facebook.com/allsaintscollingwood

https://www.allsaintscollingwood.com/livestream-sunday-service-at-930am/
mailto:allsaintschurch@bmts.com
http://www.allsaintscollingwood.com/
http://www.facebook.com/allsaintscollingwood


Events 

 Women’s Group – Wed Apr 16
th

 – 

7:15pm  

 CO3 – Thurs Apr 17
th

, 24
th

 – 10am 

 Choir Practice – Thurs Apr 17
th

, 24
th

 

– 7pm  

 Men’s Breakfast – Thurs Apr 24
th

 – 

8am 

 Special Vestry Meeting - Regarding 

the sale of the surplus of cemetery 

property Sun Apr 27
th

 after the 

9:30am service 

 Community Friendship  Dinner – 

Wed May 14
th

 – 5pm 

 

 

Easter Flowers - If you would like to 

decorate the Church for Easter Sunday or 

make a donation to the Church (a 

ministry of your choice) in memory or 

thanksgiving of a loved one please 

contact the church office 705-445-3841 

or allsaintschurch@bmts.com with your 

wording by Wednesday April 16
th

 2025 

10am.  

 

Please bring your flowers and put them in 

the Church anytime starting Wednesday 

April 16
th

, 2025. A note will be placed in 

the Easter Sunday Bulletin and on the 

Screen. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forward Day by Day May, June and 

July are available for pick up at the 

church office. A donation towards the cost 

would be appreciated. We still have some 

booklets from February, March and April 

available. 

 

 

From the Green Team  

Reduce Your Environmental Footprint 

- Be a Responsible Consumer - Drink 

bird friendly coffee to support migratory 

birds 

 

Coffee has been cultivated in South and 

Central America for more than 200 years. 

For most of that time, it has been grown 

under the shade of existing forest trees, 

since it naturally grows as an understory 

bush or small tree. It is a method of 

agriculture that we now call agro-forestry 

and it is a relatively low impact form of 

farming because it leaves much of the 

surrounding ecosystem intact and 

functioning.  

 

Follow along next week for more to 

come.  

 

 

 

 

mailto:allsaintschurch@bmts.com
https://ontarionature.org/coffee-and-migratory-birds-blog/
https://www.usda.gov/forestry/agroforestry/agroforestry-frequently-asked-questions
https://ontarionature.org/how-organic-food-benefits-people-and-planet-blog/
https://ontarionature.org/how-organic-food-benefits-people-and-planet-blog/


From Reverend Michael Peterson 

 

The Rector and Wardens give notice 

that there will be a Special Meeting of 

Vestry immediately after church on 

Sunday, April 27th, to approve details 

regarding the sale of the surplus of 

cemetery property. The wording of the 

motion is available at the back of the 

church, on the church website, or by 

request. 

 

This motion updates and replaces a 

motion passed at an All Saints Special 

Vestry in 2022.   During the sermon time 

on April 27th, the rector and wardens will 

speak about the motion and provide an 

update as to where we are with the sale 

process." 

 

 

The Rev. Dr. Amy Pauley, the Curate of 

our Regional Ministry, will be ordained a 

priest in Christ's Holy, Catholic, and 

Apostolic Church, here at All Saints on 

Friday, 2 May, at 7pm, by the Right 

Reverend Riscylla Shaw, Suffragan 

Bishop of Toronto. There will be a 

reception after the service.  If you can 

help with the service or with reception, 

please speak to Fr. Michael." 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Confirmation Classes to Be Offered 

Confirmation in the Anglican Church 

used to be reserved for young adults, as an 

equivalent to the Roman Catholic practice 

of First Communion.  Today confirmation 

is offered for baptized people of all ages 

who would like to do one or more of the 

following: 
 

Deepen one's faith and knowledge of core 

Christian beliefs (the catechism). Learn 

more about the Anglican tradition (useful 

if you came from another church tradition 

and wonder why we do things the way we 

do). 

 

Want to meet other companions on your 

spiritual journey? 
 

The clergy team is planning a 

confirmation course for young adults and 

for adults of all ages, starting in May and 

running through May, June, and 

September.  It will be open to members of 

all churches in our Regional Ministry.  

The course will begin with a shared meal, 

then move to zoom with occasional in 

person events and end with another shared 

meal.  It will end in October with a 

confirmation service attended by our 

bishop.   
 

If you're interested, please speak to one of 

the clergy team. 

 

  


